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Background

Salmon sharks are an important 
component of the Bering Sea and 
North Pacific Ocean ecosystems.

ADF&G wants to learn more 
about salmon shark’s presence in 

Alaskan waters.

ADF&G is collecting salmon shark 
sightings from fishermen around 

the state to better understand 
their ecology.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

If you incidentally catch a salmon 
shark, please contact:

Sabrina Garcia: 907-267-2180
or

Sabrina.Garcia@alaska.gov

Please provide:
• General location caught
• Date caught
• Sex (presence of claspers for 

males near the pelvic fin)
• Length (tip of snout to fork in 

tail)

Thank You For Your Help!




